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508-764-4085 18th Annual “Yes You Can”

Hoyt Family Memorial Golf Tournament

Ready to swing into a day of fun? J Hit the green with
18 holes of golf (yes, cart's on us!), savor a grilled lunch
that's bound to be the talk of the town, and cheers
with a draft beverage in hand. It's more than golf; it's
an experience while raising money for a good cause.
Let the good times roll! § @ \®#ForeTheLoveOfGolf #

Come join us at the Center of Hope for a delightful day of golf
as we pay tribute to our dear friends, Dick, Rick & Judy Hoyt.
Your generous support goes a long way in transforming the
lives of those we serve. Our programs are not just a place for
acquiring skills, forming friendships, and creating beautiful
memories, but also for discovering oneself and leading
productive lives. More importantly, they are a sanctuary for our
program members, where they are treated with utmost
respect and dignity. We empower them with hope, so they can
build a brighter future for themselves.

PLAYER REGISTRATION

Full Name:

Email:

Phone: Company

Full Name:
Email:
Phone:
Full Name:
Email:

Phone:

Full Name:
Email:

Phone:

More Information or Register Online:
www.thecenterofhope.org

Saturday, July 20, 2024
Pine Ridge Country Club, N. Oxford, MA
Shotgun Start: 7:30 am

Center of Hope's

"YES YOU CAN!"

HOYT FAMILY
MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

THANKYOU FOR REGISTERING

Checks Payable To:

Center of Hope Foundation

Attn: Kayla Krause

Memo: Golf 2024

PO Box 66 Southbridge, MA 01550



